Together, we Learn and grow

@®

Collaboration Courage Creativity Community

Monday [t June 2023

Film Night

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our whole school fundraising this year is going towards

deve[opmg our schools outdoor Learn'm.g provLsLons and SWMM

experiences. [hese are extremely important for children and

allows them to learn in an active way as well as

developing the learning skills of enquiry, reflection, MOVIE

feedback, and cooperation. ALl money ratsed from this

event will go towards purchasing resources for school. 9 NIGHT
Wednesday 8th June

As part of our whole school fundratsing this year, we are

pLeased to announce that we are hoLdLng a summer movie
Film Night for the children on Wednesday A8t June 3:5-
530, a perfect opportunity for you to go to have an ‘ "Encanto”

Featured Movie t|

afternoon of you time to enjoy the summer sunshinel

We will be watching Encanto and the children will have

an interval snack of popcorn with a drink of water or

squash. Encanto is rated a PG and purchasing your child a ticket means that you are
consenting to them watchmg a PG in school.

If you wish to book a space for your child to attend, you can sign up and pay £3 online by using

Arbor. Please contact our office if you are hav'mg any d‘ucﬂcu[tg do'mg so.

Booking is open now and spaces must be booked by Friday &34 June. We will not accept

any more book‘mgs after this date.

Many thanks

Mrs Williams

Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan
Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP
Telephone: 01908 665418

East Midlands Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 08149829
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